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February 17, 2016 
 

 

Bluffton Offices of the Assessor, Auditor, 
Business License, and Treasurer Closed February 22 

 
The Bluffton office locations of the Assessor, Auditor, Business License, and Treasurer will be closed for relocation to the 
third floor of the Myrtle Park Professional Center, 4819 Bluffton Parkway, on Monday, February 22, 2016. The Business 
License Office at this location will return to normal operating hours on Wednesday, February 24.  The other referenced 
offices will return to normal operating hours on Tuesday, February 23.  Both the Beaufort and Hilton Head Island locations 
of these offices will remain open on February 22. 

General Announcement 
Beaufort County, South Carolina 

http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Real-Property-Services/assessor/index.php
http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Real-Property-Services/auditor/index.php
http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Finance/business-license/index.php
http://www.beaufortcountytreasurer.com/

